
Saturday, July 11th, 2015
9:00 a.m.-12:00 p.m.

Public School 109 School Yard
1001 East 45th Street, 11203

between Glenwood Road and Farragut Road

Rain Barrels provided by  
New York City Department of Environmental Protection  

Rain Barrels are available to homeowners

RSVP is REQUIRED to receive a rain barrel

For more information about this event please call 
Jasmine Thimothe at 718-648-4700 or email at Thimotj@assembly.state.ny.us

Assemblywoman Weinstein’s district office: 718-648-4700.

NYS Assemblywoman Weinstein 
and  

NYC Councilman Jumaane Williams 
Present the

Rain Barrel Giveaway Program

How do rain barrels help?
By capturing stormwater, rain barrels can help you conserve 
water by storing rainwater for future use, such as watering your 
lawn or garden. This will keep your plants healthy–and save you 
money–since households devote almost 40% of their water to 
watering lawns and gardens. And you’ll be doing your part to 
reduce demand on New York City’s drinking water system during 
the summer’s hottest days.


